
Town of Bristol Parks Master Plan Meeting
The Bristol Park Board held a open house at the Bristol 
Library 2-26-20 to seek public input on the plan. Donald 
Ritsema, MACOG Senior Community Development Planner, 
ran the meeting, assisted by Carla Herwarth, who greeted 
attendees. Mark George, Ambassador of the USAPR 
Pickleball organization, presented Parkboard President 
Scott Dreamer a generous donation check for the proposed 
Pickleball Court. George and his wife, who also attended, 
are Bristol residents and enthusiastic Pickleball players. 
Fundraising is  now underway. A number of Bristol 
residents came to provide their ideas, suggestions, and 
comments regarding the Bristol Parks Master Plan, and 
what improvements they’d like to see implemented. The 
members of the Park Board guided the guests through the 
various boards for their input. A copy of the results of the 
Open House Summary is available at:
http://www.bristolsun.net/images/summary.pdf
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Just the Facts

The Park survey received an 
excellent response  rate

with over 10% of
the Town of Bristol population 
numbers responding to date.

Among the answers to the 
Programs and Activities  
question at the Town of 
Bristol Open House on

Feb. 26, 2020 
the top 4 were

  Arts, Crafts & Wood 
working classes

Community events/Festivals
Youth & Adult volunteer 

opportunities events
Accessible riverfronts, 
launches and views
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